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• The	closure	of	 the	ESRF	site	and	the	 implementation	of	 the	ESRF	continuity	plan	 for	a	

pandemic	are	maintained	at	least	until	11	May	2020.	

	

• The	 measures	 and	 recommendations	 presented	 in	 the	 previous	 communications	 are	

also	maintained,	and	staff	members	are	invited	to	refer	to	them.	

	

• Staff	members	who	may	have	to	come	on	site	to	carry	out	activities	during	the	ESRF	site	

closure	and	consistent	with	the	implementation	of	the	continuity	plan	must	follow	the	

measures	and	 recommendations	presented	 in	 the	note	 to	 staff	 sent	on	17	April	2020,	

and	comply	with	 the	 recommendations	of	 the	Works	Doctor	presented	 in	 the	note	 to	

staff	sent	on	17	March	2020.	


